
!

Whirlwind
Newsletter of the Beltzville Flying Machine Society,            P.O. Box 74, Palmerton, PA 18071         (carrjjc1238@yahoo.com)

August, 2014

Type to enter text

Next Meeting,
Saturday, August 9, 2014

about 
12:00 PM (noon)

at 
The Field

Comments and suggestions should be 
directed to

 John Carrigan
 at 

carrjjc1238@yahoo.com

COCKPIT CORNER – by Brian Sherman, did4ways@aol.com

 The AMA National Aviation Day, 8/16,  is just around the corner and the club is 
ramping up to ensure a successful fund raiser for the Wounded Warrior Project. Copies of 
the promotional poster shown below are available at the field in the Frequency Box. Please 
help us spread the word by taking some and posting them in VFW halls, stores, schools; 
basically anyplace that is frequented by people likely to be interested in helping out. 
 Joe Plechavy is bringing his fully restored WWW II JEEP to display and help set the 
theme for the event.
 Posters will be available at the club meeting on Saturday August 9th. The Sherman 
clan, however, will not be able to attend as our annual camping trip coincides with that day. 

 Come join the August meeting, bring your planes and take some posters! 

 Until next time keep the cockpit up and be safe.    

Editor;s Note
# Please help by contacting other clubs where you are members, and ask them to 
join us on this National Model Aviation Day. If you know any veterans, recent and past, 
ask them to come visit us at the field from 12:00 - 4:00 PM on Saturday August 16, 
2014.
# Any support we can get is welcome. Remember this is a national event. Academy 
of Model Aeronautics member clubs all over the United States are holding Fun Flies 
just as we are doing on that Saturday, some more elaborate, some just as modest.
#  
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If you have not purchased a T-Shirt to wear 
on National Model Aviation Day, August 
16, 2014, Brian Sherman still has a few for 
sale. The cost is $10.00. Although Brian 
will not be at this month’s meeting, he will 
have them when he comes to the field on 
National Aviation Day.
Remember the proceeds from the sale of 
these T-Shirts benefits the Wounded 
Warrior Project.

Hats For Sale
Scott Voth is the person to see if you are 
interested in a new club hat. The cost is $10.00, 
the price the club paid to have them produced by 
Valley Athletic Supply Co. of Lansford.
The two styles were decided upon by the members 
present at an earlier meeting this Summer.
Get your new hat at the next meeting. If you are 
like me, it is time for a new one because the old 
hat is sweat stained, and the “oil needs changing.”
Scott now has a few to sell since he picked up the 
new order.
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Joe Plechavy’s Restored World War II Jeep will be on display at the field on 
National Aviation Day


